
Parent Bulletin, 24th November 2023  

Events wc. 27th November      

Monday 27th November    
  

 

Tuesday 28th November  
  

 

Wednesday 29th November    
  

 

Thursday 30th November   
  

 

Friday 1st December    
  

 

 

Children in Need Bake Sale  

The charity club organised their first event last week in aid of Children in Need and in total we raised a fantastic 

£132.47. Thank you to all those who supported in either purchasing cakes or providing some baked goodies! It was 

all much appreciated. 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 13th December, 15:30-19:00   

Appointments will take place in school. Appointments can be booked online; please contact main reception if you 

have any difficulty in accessing the booking system.  

 

Food Hygiene  

This week the school catering team had an unannounced routine Food Hygiene inspection from Ipswich Borough 
Council and were awarded a maximum 5 out of 5. Congratulations, and a huge thank you to Kelly and her team for 
all you do! 
 

Maths 'Drop in' sessions – Mr Doney 

These will be run after school for Year 11 students, every Friday, starting 1st December 3-4pm. This will enable 

students to gain clarification of knowledge, practice for deepened understanding and target gaps in learning in 

readiness for their GCSE exams. If you have any questions about how to support your child in Maths, please contact 

your child’s maths teacher.  

 

Dropping off and collecting students by car  

If you bring your child to school by car, please ensure that you drop your child off in Defoe Road, at a safe distance 

from the school gates. The large gates and car park at the front of school give access to staff and for Thomas Wolsey 

students to be dropped off safely. The increased number of OEA parents has unfortunately resulted in some car 

accidents, and issues for disabled Thomas Wolsey students. Students should use the pedestrian footpath near the 

table tennis dome to access the school grounds. Thank you for understanding. 

 

 


